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Tuesday 17th June 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly Invitation 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As the end of the school year approaches, we would like to invite you to join us for a very special 
occasion — our Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly — which will take place on Friday 18th July at 9:15am in 
the school hall. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate your child’s journey through primary school and to 
reflect on the many achievements and memories they have made during their time with us. 

We kindly ask that no more than two adults attend per child due to space limitations. Following the 
assembly, you are warmly invited to stay for refreshments and spend some time with your child to 
mark this important milestone. 

We look forward to sharing this special moment with you and giving our Year 6 pupils the send-off, 
they truly deserve. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S Shepherd 
Headteacher  
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Year 6 Leavers assembly – Friday 18th July 
 
Child’s name: ...................................................................................... Class: ………………………. 
 
I will/will not be attending my child’s assembly (please delete as necessary) 
I will require ____ ticket/s 
 
Signed:............................................................................................... Date:............................. 
 
Print Name:............................................................................................................................. 
 


